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The UGA Staff Council continues its commitment to advocating for the interests and welfare of staff members 

at the University of Georgia. In this report, we provide updates on recent events, upcoming activities, and key 

developments within the council. 

 

Meeting Updates 
 

At our October meeting we heard from Joanna Manzi, Travis Jackson, and Angie Delinger from UHR to 

discuss the upcoming open enrollment period and changes in the 2025 benefits packages. The Staff Council’s 

next meeting is on November 6th at 2:30PM via Zoom. The December 4th meeting will be in person at the 

Special Collections Library and will include a tour of the Special Collections Vault with Dr. Toby Graham after 

the meeting. As a reminder, our meetings are open, and we welcome you to attend.  

 

 

Conclusion 

This concludes the report from the UGA Staff Council. Should you have any questions or require further 

information, please do not hesitate to contact us. 


